

## WELCOME TO SUMMER!

## Dear Guardian,

With the excitement of summer break and adventures ahead, it's a perfect time to emphasize the importance of summer reading for your child.

Summer is a time for relaxation and fun, but it's also an opportunity to maintain the progress your child has made throughout the school year. "Summer slide" is when students lose some of their academic skills during the long break. However, with your support, you can keep your child's learning momentum going strong.

Reading is the perfect summer activity because it's not only educational but also enjoyable. By encouraging your child to read regularly during the summer months, you can help them review the skills they've worked hard to develop.

You can also read to your child! Reading to children in their native language offers many benefits. It fosters a strong bond between parent and child and enhances language development, fluency, and comprehension skills. It also cultivates a love for reading, igniting imagination and curiosity, and opens doors to a world of knowledge and possibility.

Here at IMSE, we provide the knowledge, support, and resources necessary to ensure that every child is successful in literacy. The following pages have been created to help foster and nurture the skills your student has learned throughout the year and to have fun together!

**Happy Reading!**